eNewsletter: Friday 24th November 2017

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Drinks with the Headmaster, Friday 8th December at 6.45pm in Quod

All parents and guardians are warmly invited to Drinks with Headmasterfollowing the final Carol Service on Friday 8th December. The event is
being supported by the Shrewsbury School Parents' Assaciation.

Tanners will also be in attendance and will be offering a wine tasting at a charge of £2.50 per ticket per 4 wines (16 available to taste). There
will also be an opportunity for guests to place orders for their Christmas wines for next day delivery nationwide (subject to Tanners delivery

terms). Tickets for the wine tasting may be purchased on the night.

Copies of the

| atest News

will also be on sale.

Senior Team Maths
Challenge National
Finalists - again

Caongratulations to Linda
Zhao (G UVI). Cici Zhang
(MSH LV1), Isaac Dai (S
UVI) and Tony Wan (LVI 1),
who demonstrated not
only exceptional
mathematical skills but also
great teamwork to win the
Regional Final of the U...

Opening windows into
another world...

"Psychedelically,
kaleidoscopically, mind-
blowingly epic.." Heather
May reviews the Senior
School Play, 'His Dark
Materials', which is being
performed in the Ashton
Theatre this week,
Wednesday 22nd -
Saturday 25th N...

Behind the scenes of 'His
Dark Materials'

Featuring interviews with
the cast and crew and
behind-the-scenes footage
recorded on the eve of the
first public performance of
"His Dark Materials', Film
Fellow Dave Clifford has
put together a fascinating
insight i...
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Appointment of new
Headmaster

We are delighted to
announce the appointment
of Leo Winkley as
Headmaster of Shrewsbury
School from September
2018.

Salopians in Cambridge

Ten of our Lower Sixth
Formers headed East
recently in search of
enlightenment on the
subjects of Law, Physics
and Modern & Medieval
Languages...

Shrewsbury School
SparkPoint - 'What's That
Coming Over the
With daemons taking over
the Ashton Theatre this
week, Mr Walters offersa
selection of other monsters
for us to consider. And
Ebrahim Jamshid (SH LV1)
looks at the controversial
issue of head
transplantation.

Forthcoming Events

Our favourite reads of
2017

Recommendations from
Shrewsbury School pupils
and staff.

From sushi to corn bread...

‘Theme Nights'in KH have
always proved popular with
pupils and staff alike. So
this term the Holroyd
Howe catering team
thought, why not have one
every night?

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




